
You will soon receive our 2013 
Calendar gift. Please accept this 
in appreciation for your faithful 
partnership.

Every photo was taken with 
Macon on location, working 
tirelessly to bring you the images 
and stories of  what God is doing 
all over the world among tribal 
peoples. 

Your gifts are reaching the remotest 
places with the Light of  the Gospel 
of  Jesus Christ.

Happy Holidays,
Macon and Katy Hare
1000 E 1st Street
Sanford, FL

macon_hare@ntm.org

321-363-2089

*NTM 2013 Calendar, Photos by Dale Stroud
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